
NEWSLETTER 

Chester zoo trip

Our whole school Chester Zoo trip is due to
take place on Monday 29th January. A

payment item has been added to School
Spider to pay for this. We are asking for £5
per child. If you have more than one child
in the school, we are happy to subsidise

the costs further. If you require this,
please let Mrs Molyneux or myself know. 

We have had a number of parents offering
to volunteer on the day - we thank you for

this and we will let you know if we need
your support once we have finalised a few

details.

Welcome back!

Today each class were visited by
Alice from Cats Protection. They
learnt all about how to look after
cats and how to understand their

behaviour. 

FRIDAY 5TH JANUARY 2024

Key Dates
Wednesday 10th

January 9am
SEND Coffee Morning

Monday 15th January
Reception 2024

application deadline

Tuesday 23rd January
8.45am

Parent session -
support your child’s

mental health

Friday 26th January
9.30am

Mayoral visit - Blue
Plaque unveiling - more

information to follow

Monday 29th January
Whole school trip to

Chester Zoo

Reception 2024
applications

If you, or anyone you
know, have a child who is
due to start Reception

this September, the
deadline for the

applications is 15th
January. Applications can

be made here. 

It has been lovely to see all of the children
back to school this week, looking very

smart and refreshed ready for this term.
We have lots of exciting events planned for
the coming weeks - more information will

follow - watch this space!

https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx


COME ALONG FOR A
COFFEE AND A BISCUIT! 

Mrs Binks, our SENCo,  will be there and we
will have representatives from:

Young Carers Forum
SEND Parent Forum

Mental Health Support Team

SEND Parent
Coffee Morning

Wednesday
10th Jan

9am



Supporting your Child’s Mental Health
Everyone has Mental Health and looking after your
child’s Mental Health has never been so important.
This session is based on

the 5 ways to wellbeing and
will give you tips and

advice on how to support
your child’s mental health.

It will look at resources
that promote positive

mental health and easy
techniques you can use to

build resilience.

Tuesday 23rd January-  8:45am (once the
children have come into school, come to the

main enterance)



 

https://bit.ly/3KPfFO9
**Places are limited**

Three Bears Cookery Club Runcorn

 Children will take their creation home all ready to put in the oven. 

'BUDDING BAKERS'
Monthly Baking Session

  @Sandymoor Community Hall, 
Runcorn, WA7 1XU 

 SUNDAY 14TH JANUARY 
 10-11AM

 For ages 18mths-11Years
£8.99 per child

 ALL ingredients, equipment and recipe provided! 

 TO BOOK -
 Go to our booking page: 
Email: claire@threebearscookeryclub.com  
Message on 'Facebook Messenger'

https://bit.ly/3KPfFO9
https://bit.ly/3KPfFO9

